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Team McChord,   

As you’ve heard me say many times, each and every one of you are a critical part of Team 
McChord and it’s up to all of us to look out for one another.  As the warm weather returns to the 
Pacific Northwest, many of us are eager to get outside and enjoy the sun.  For some Airmen, that 
means dusting off their motorcycles and going for a ride.  Last year, there were 16 motorcycle 
fatalities in the Air Force, 5 of those occurring in AMC.  The top 
three causes of motorcycle mishaps are excessive speed, lack of 
experience, and distracted riders.  Like participants in any 
high-risk activity, Airmen who ride motorcycles must exercise 
good Operational Risk Management and follow the guidance in 
AFI 91-202 & AFI 91-207.  That means informing your 
leadership, attending the required safety courses, and wearing 
your protective equipment.  These rules apply 24/7, both on 
and off base.  To sign up for a course, contact your unit’s 
motorcycle safety representative.  
 
AtHoc Registration 
All Team McChord Airmen must register and update their 
contact info on the AtHoc system so we can send out important 
information during an emergency.  Click on the “purple globe” 
icon on your desktop toolbar, or contact the Enterprise Service 
Desk at DSN 982-2666 for more information.  
 
Spouse & Teen Job Fair 
The Armed Forces Community Service’s Employment 
Readiness Program is hosting a Job Fair for military spouses 
and teens at the McChord Co-located Club on Wednesday, 14 
May from 1500-1800.  No registration is required, but you can 
learn more at:  http://www.jblmmwr.com/images/slide_23.jpg 
  

Jeffrey Philippart, Col, USAF 
Vice Commander 

PROFESSIONALS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

SSgt Eddson Vilca, 627 FSS  

SSgt Marivic Fellores, 627 FSS 

CLIMATE ASSESSMENTS 

If you haven’t completed the DEOCS organizational climate survey, please log in now and complete the quick 
assessment at https://www.deocs.net/user4/login/login.cfm. Unit leadership can provide an organization-specific login 
code—but don’t delay—the survey is only open until 9 May 14!  

 
Also, don’t forget the IG UEI Capstone Survey! It’s available at https://www.research.net/s/62AW2014. No login code is required. 
 
Both surveys are your chance to share your thoughts and concerns on how we can improve! 
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